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Find online resources during the Learning from Home workshop this September  
 

ORLANDO, FL (August 25, 2020) – On September 10, Orange County Library System will host Learning 
from Home with the Library, an informative, virtual workshop for parents and caregivers highlighting 
educational resources from the library. 
 
With many K-12 students beginning their new school year at home, many parents have been struggling 
finding ways to make sure their children are prepared for success. This free workshop will share some of 
the library’s resources that are available to our customers for learning at home and homeschooling. 
Library staff will help guide you through our learning database which includes Homework Help & 
Student Resources, SAT Study Guides, and more. 
 
The library’s database is filled with various options for students of all learning abilities, including those 
with special needs. Along with the databases, there are links that will connect you to live online tutoring, 
test preparation, research paper writing tips and other schoolwork assistance. 
 
Register today for Learning from Home with the Library on September 10. An Orange County Library 
card is required for this virtual event. Visit ocls.info for more information. 
 

 

LEARN. GROW. CONNECT. 
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